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• (Resource Efficiency section within UNEP report) – “We thank the secretariat for 

all of the valuable work taken forward under the resource efficiency and Sustainable 

Production and Consumption agenda, particularly work on “lifecycle” analysis and 

around a “value chain” approach. These are important and helpful developments, for 

which the UK is appreciative”. 

 

• (Climate Change section within report) – “The UK welcomes results on work 

around Reducing Emissions from Deforestation and Forest Degradation (REDD+) 

and support UNEP has provided countries to access finance, including results-based 

finance.  We note that results-based finance for REDD+ is referenced in the Paris 

Agreement. This is an important obligation to deliver upon and something the UK 

also supports through a substantial International Climate Finance portfolio.” 

 


